
 

 

On April 22, 2016, the Commission on Institutions of Higher Education approved 

the sale of Les Roches International School of Hotel Management to Eurazeo.  In 

approving the change of ownership, the Commission applied its Program of 

Special Monitoring to the College. The Program of Special Monitoring is 

routinely implemented by the Commission in cases of change of ownership and 

enables the Commission to monitor the institution’s ongoing compliance with the 

Standards for Accreditation.  Further information about the Program of Special 

Monitoring is available on the Commission’s website (https://neche.org/) or upon 

request from: 

 

New England Commission of Higher Education 

3 Burlington Woods, Suite 100 

Burlington, MA 01803-4514 

E-mail:  info@neche.org 
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